SUBMISSION to the BERRIMA RAIL PROJECT EiS. S5D7171

My objections to the above Rail Project include:
-We already hear trains from the cement works, more trains Jfrom the coal mines would create even more noise,

-It appears that the coal trucks will be un-covered, this would result in widespread pollution along the rail network from
Medway to east of Robertson, a large amount of the rail

Network being close to residential areas.
-already, there is minor disruption to road traffic ot railway crossings due to trains from the cement works, this will

increase dramatically with the extra trains from the coal mines.
- more trains means more delays to local emergency vehicles.
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